
This course will be held at The Orchard Children’s Centre 

twice a week on Monday and Tuesday afternoons 

Mon/Tues 9 November  2015 – 3 February 2016, 

12:30 pm - 2:30 pm 

An exciting opportunity for people looking to return to work with the          

potential opportunity to access a follow on course on                                 

First Aid and Food Safety. 

You will develop a range of skills, useful for working life, and learn what     

today’s employers value.  

You will look at the latest methods of job searching and learn how to promote 

yourself confidently to a potential employer  
 

Local employers will be offering job opportunities towards the end of the 

course. There will also be opportunities to access construction related      

employment via the Build Up Programme at Blackpool & Fylde College. 

The Orchard Children’s Centre 

Strike Lane, Freckleton 

PR4 1HR 

Please Ring 01772 634270  

to Book 

Prepara�on for Employment 

A free course for Parents thinking about seeking employment  

or ac�vely looking for a job 


